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Dashboard - Newcastle 

This report presents consultation data for Newcastle upon Tyne from the public consultation which ran from 26 
January – 23 March 2023. Please note this is extracted from the region-wide consultation which asked questions 
about the wider North East arrangements set out in the scheme, rather than Newcastle-specific questions, and 
therefore should be treated as such. It also does not show the level of institutional support that was received as 
part of the consultation, which is summarised in the full consultation report. 
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